Pfeiffer, Amber

From: Zaehler, Crystal M <crystal.zaehler@abbott.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 2:23 PM

To: Pfeiffer, Amber; Coolidge, Tara

Cc: Arn, Nhu

Subject: Application for a "Class B" Fermented Malt Beverage and Intoxicating Liquor License

To The Public Safety and Licensing Committee —

1.

3.

Lack of parking —we will announce throughout the day to our customers and inform them no one can
park across the street at the laundromat or on Hill Street and vehicles noticed will be towed from the
area. This has been an open operating bar two times before us. We will do everything in our power to
make sure our customers are not parking in the laundromat and or Hill street.

Concerns with agent potentially running 2 bars, because of the other bar (GRC) has conditional
surrender turned in, but the applicant has not yet turned in paperwork. When | did the conditional
surrender | did not know the license would come back to me if he doesn’t get approved, | just know my
lease stated that the license goes back to the bar if | leave the business. | have no intentions of
keeping the GRC liquor license if the applicant does not get approved to be the new agent. | have not
had anything to do with GRC since last year sometime. Reggie Booker has been running the bar since |
left the business. | have no problem signing any papers | need to just to let you all know | will
surrender them to the city if they are given back to me if the applicant cannot be approved. | left that
business for personal reasons and | do not have any intensions in going back to that business. This is
why | started a new business with a partner that has the same amount of knowledge that | have.

The problems with (GRC) and many incidents involving police. | was unaware of any issues that was
going on with GRC. If | knew of the issues beforehand, | could have stepped in to correct the issues at
hand. | thought that the license was already changed to him up until | was called in to the June
meeting. Reggie was meeting with someone and they had him working with Amber to change the
license to his name. Being this was the first time | have ever held a license | was unaware of
surrendering them back to the city or back to the bar.

| pray that you take into consideration that | am starting a completely different business than GRC was. Thisis a
business we dreamed about for many years working for my cousin Chad Londre at TBG’s and we are so close in fulfilling
that dream. We are looking for a sports theme bar where likeminded people who will come and enjoy the sports events
happening on TV and enjoy some great food and some refreshing drinks. | am very responsible when it comes to
running a bar, | just wish | was knowledgeable more on the surrendering of the license once | left. | will never make that

mistake again.

Thank you,
' A th Crystal M. Zaehler Abbott 0: 224-667-4402
C. bbo Sr. Project Analyst CE PMO 200 Abbott Park Rd. F:  224-667-7247
Project Management Office Dept. 053Z Bldg. AP52 M: 224-480-9029
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